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I oppose any bill that threatens local control of the water supply and private property 

rights. Warrantless inspections of private property should not even be included in any 

bill in the United States of America. This bill directly impacts agriculture in a negative 

way putting the small farmer yet again in the bureaucratic cross hairs of weaponized 

environmental government agencies thinly masked under the guise of water quality 

for the common good. The current water laws are more than adequate for our needs 

when propertly enforced.  


